[image: ]




[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]National Statement, delivered by Mr. Muneeb Ahmed, First Secretary, during the 4th UPR of Mauritius
(45th Session of UPR)
24 January 2024
Mr. Vice-President,
Pakistan warmly welcomes the delegation of Mauritius and thanks the head of delegation for a comprehensive presentation of their national report. 
My delegation commends Mauritius’ constructive engagement with UN human rights bodies and the UPR mechanism. We appreciate the continued commitment to advancing human rights of her people and achievements in supporting the right to education, which are especially praiseworthy.
With a positive spirit, we recommend the following for Mauritius’ consideration:
i. Continue special measures to support the Chagossian community;
ii. Continue to support greater engagement between Least Developed Countries (LDCs) and Small Island Developing States (SIDS) and the UN Human Rights Council.
We wish Mauritius every success with its 4th UPR.
I thank you again, Mr. Vice-President. 
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